
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Puma Football Families, 

 

Freshman football practice will be held before school followed by a first period weights class.  While more 

information regarding our Freshman Football program will be provided in the upcoming months, there are a few 

things to consider for registration. 

 

 On your registration form you will circle Freshman Football.  This class will count as your PE credit. 

 Students who play football will not be able to participate in JROTC, Marching Band or take a zero hour 

the first semester of their freshman year. 

 
Practice times for freshman when school starts: 
Monday –Friday: 5:45-7:45 a.m. 
Saturday: 7:00 to 9:30 a.m. 
  
When games start: 
Monday-Tuesday 5:45-7:45 a.m. 

Wednesday Game Day- Go to 2nd hour-no AM practice 

Thursday-Friday 5:45-7:45 a.m. 

 

*Seminary Students  

In order to accommodate zero hour practice and remain in compliance with CUSD requirements for enrollment, 

it is mandatory for players to take one of their freshman courses online at Chandler Online Academy for at least 

the first semester of their freshman year. Depending on availability of courses, players may be able to take a 

zero hour at Perry second semester. More information regarding this process will be reviewed at the Freshman 

Football meeting in the spring.  

 

For registration purposes, please do the following: 

 Check the box for zero hour on your registration form. 

 Write COA – FB in the top right corner of the form. 

 Highlight the course which you plan take on line.  (Most students choose to take World History.)  

Honors classes can be taken at COA. 

 Circle the Football P.E. class on the registration form. 

 

Thank you for your interest in Perry Football.  Join us Thursday, January 24th, for 8th Grade Open House. 
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